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I am happy to support HB 3076. I think in this day and age of increasing polarization 

between pro-life and pro-abortion advocates, this bill puts another tool in the belt of 

mothers and parents who don't want to outright kill their infant, but may realize how 

big of a commitment having a child can be. I think this bill will protect the lives of 

newborns and strikes a good middle-ground between pro-life and pro-abortion 

advocates. 


